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          19th March 2020 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Thank you for your kindness and considerate behaviour in very difficult times.  
 
As you will be aware, schools have been ordered to close tomorrow afternoon for most children.   
 
Exceptions to this are children who have parents/carers operating as ‘Key Workers’. 
 
We therefore need to draw up a list of all those people who may require some form of 
childcare/schooling.  As we understand it, ‘Key Workers’ are those working in NHS essential 
services, police, fire and ambulance services, and those working in a social care setting looking 
after vulnerable and elderly people. We await the Government announcement on who exactly is 
classed as a key worker, but for the time being, we will work off the list above. 
 
In order to ascertain the number of people within the school community who are working within 
these categories, please could you kindly contact the school with the information, or return the 
slip below. If you are a key worker, but DO NOT require childcare, please state this. 
 
Thank you for your support – we are all trying hard to keep our communities safe and healthy.  
 
Kind regards 

 
Mr L Daniels 
Headteacher 
 

 
Name of parent/carer:  
 
Name of child:                                                                     Class:  
 
Role as keyworker:  
 
Employer’s name and contact details: 
  
I do         I do not require childcare  (Please circle) 
 
Please give us any further information on the back of this form. 
 


